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1. The Review to Inform a Better and Fairer Education System (the review) will make recommendations to inform the next National School Reform Agreement (NSRA) and Bilateral Agreements (BA) with individual states and territories. 
2. On 5 July 2023, the review published a Consultation Paper and invited submissions to inform the development of recommendations for the final report, to be delivered to Education Ministers by 31 October 2023.
3. The Queensland Government submission to the review outlines the Queensland Government’s ambitious reform agenda for state schools, Equity and Excellence: realising the potential of every student, and its alignment with the focus areas of the review. The submission responds to the review’s Terms of Reference and issues raised in the Consultation Paper, with a view to informing the next NSRA and BA.
4. Cabinet approved that the Queensland Government submission to the Review to Inform a Better and Fairer Education System be provided to the review.
5. Attachments:
· Queensland Government submission to the Review to Inform a Better and Fairer Education System.
